From: Marianne Walsh

To: mmonte; Morics, Wally
Date: 10/5/2005 11:03:47 AM
Subject: Military Pay Differential

Hello, Wally and Maria:

Ald. Dudzik has sponsored CCFN 041221, an ordinance relating to providing differential pay for city employees activated into service in the U.S. armed forces.

## Ald. Michael Murphy may schedule this file for the Oct. 12 F&P committee meeting.

One of the attachments to the file is a chart prepared by the Budget Office showing the potential impact of such supplementary pay to be approx. \$2.6 million per year. I confirmed with Jennifer Meyer this a.m. that the assumptions used in these calculations remain valid.

As you are aware, there are other unresolved labor and administrative issues related to this proposal which we have been discussing amongst our respective offices over the past months. Ald. Murphy requests that your respective departments be prepared to discuss these critical points at committee.

I will hand deliver a copy of the City Attorney's most recent opinion dated Sept. 7, '05, on this matter to your offices today, as well as a copy of Budget's fiscal impact chart.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

CC: Daun, Michael; Egan, John; jerdma; jrmeyer; mnicol; Murphy, Michael; Popowycz, Michael; Ramion, Mark; Stamps, Emma; tmacdo; Zalben, Barry